
Dear member. 

Hope the new year has started off good for all members. The Welton show being cancelled was a 

big disappointment but this past couple of years, it has been hard to make and keep plans for 

shows. The two shows in Sahuaro Ranch and Apache Junction will be welcomed by all I'm sure. 

The Arizona Flywheelers has made several monetary and work contributions to several schools 

in the Cottonwood area. These schools all have some projects involving growing food and how 

to prepare the produce for consumption and marketing.  We feel anytime we can promote how 

food is raised and prepared is a valuable learning experience for students in the elementary 

school systems. Hope to see everyone at the two shows coming up.   

Gary Covert 

Also;  1) photo of members restoring benches for the Cottonwood Elementary school where 

members are installing agricultural raised beds and a watering system.  

Our club members have helped the Cornville elementary school with their agricultural activities 

by providing funding and equipment. A recent Verde Independent Newspaper had a nice article 

about the project.   Your club members have also been active with several other schools 

promoting basic agricultural activities during the past few months. 

Here’s what we know about upcoming shows: - Arizona Early Day Gas Engine & Tractor 

Association’s 

Antique Engine & Tractor Shows Glendale – February 12, 2022, at Sahuaro Ranch, 9802 N. 59th 

Ave, Glendale 

Apache Junction – March 12, 2022 at Rodeo Park, 1950 E. Lost Dutchman Blvd, Apache 

Junction. 

 

More for March 2022 Continues:  



Dear Arizona Flywheelers member, 

A short update on your club and our activities.  We continue to hold our monthly 

meetings the first Wednesday of each month at the Denny’s restaurant in 

Cottonwood at 7 a.m. 

The club continues to help local schools develop agricultural programs with 

gardens, greenhouses, and watering systems.  Currently, members have 

prepared, poured a concrete pad for a storage shed and provided the funds for 

the shed at a local elementary school, our third project this winter (see photo). 

And this week, the members are installing a watering system for a vegetable 

garden at the elementary school (photo attached).   

An upcoming event in May in Pine, that our club sponsors is always fun, small 

gathering, but a perfect time to be in Pine.  (Attached flyer). 

Several of our members have attended the recent shows in Glendale and Apache 

junction (photos) 

We hope this note finds you safe and enjoying our nice Arizona weather.                   

         

 

      

Pine Tractor Show 

2022.docx  Flyer Attached. 

 

 


